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Chief's Message 

 

Sunday marked the 8th Menorah Lighting at City Hall for the Shoreline Chanukah 
Celebration! I was overwhelmed with the support and words of appreciation from 
our Jewish Community. With everything going on in the world, the community felt 
safe to come and celebrate on the front steps of City Hall and be proud. Thank 
you to Officer Swanson, Officer Finan and Sergeant Mandella for connecting with 
folks at the event as well. 

Today and Friday I will be engaging with all freshman students at Shorewood High 
School in the 2nd Annual “Meet the Chief” event hosted by the health teachers. I 



open the classes with promising no questions are off limits. This is a great 
opportunity to answer questions and connect with our youth. 

Next week I am on STAYcation. Please reach out if you need anything. I am 
close! My phone is also always on. 





Sunday's WRAP Training  

 

We want to recognize Deputies Welch and Rodriguez for their initiative in 
scheduling Sunday's WRAP training. We know this tool can be incredibly effective 
in helping us securing subjects who are non-compliant. 

The one hour course was comprehensive and included application before moving 
to the Sallyport to demonstrate how to effectively transport. Excellent work by all! 

-Captain Tim Meyer



 



Cold Weather Alternatives 

 

While final details are still being worked out, the Days Inn is likely going to serve 
as one alternative for persons needing cold weather shelter this season. Deputy 
Jurado met today with management and Shoreline Human Services leadership to 
advance next-steps. This location will be reserved for select community members 
who are not in crisis or under the influence of drugs/alcohol. 

Partnerships like this are only possible because of the goodwill each of us has 
developed with Days Inn ownership and employees. Thank you for helping make 
solutions like this possible. 

-Captain Tim Meyer  

Excelente visita al Shoreline Senior 
Center 



 

This week when I visited the Shoreline Senior Center, I was able to hang with 
some Spanish speaking seniors….  It was a great time. As some of you know I am 
trying to get better in Spanish as I am taking a trip to (probably retiring in) Panama. 
What I learned is I am not very good... I will however keep trying and they were 
incredibly supportive of my attempts to speak with them in Spanish… Also, Carlos 
promised I would be fluent in Spanish before he leaves, so his work is cut out for 
him…. 

All the seniors really appreciate the Shoreline Police Department and wanted me to 
relay that message. 

- Captain Tony Lockhart  

QR Codes Make Connecting Easier 



 

To promote transparency and increase accessibility, we posted QR codes in our 
lobby making it easier to compliment our officers and learn about our work 
performance. We receive commendations weekly, including one today after 
Deputies Newbauer and Handley drove a man home after his SUV was 
stolen. QR codes will make it easier for community members to acknowledge our 
good work.   
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